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$900k to boost the physical health of people experiencing severe mental 

illness 

 

North Western Melbourne Primary Health Network (NWMPHN) is committing $900,000 to improve the 

physical health and wellbeing of people experiencing severe and persistent mental illness.  

The two tenders, valued at $450,000 each, will target the following areas: 

• Tender 1: Moonee Valley, Moreland and Hume 

• Tender 2: Maribyrnong and Brimbank 

Evidence shows people experiencing mental illness are more likely to develop chronic physical 

conditions than the general population. This can lead to shorter life expectancy, higher levels of 

disability and a greater likelihood of welfare dependency and poverty. 

NWMPHN Deputy CEO Julie Borninkhof said providers are being sought to deliver evidence-based, 

person-centred care coordination to help people with severe mental illness achieve optimal physical 

health.  

“People experiencing serious mental illness often face significant barriers to maintaining good physical 
health,” Ms Borninkhof said. “These can include the side effects of medications, limited access to physical 
health services, low socioeconomic status, housing instability and psychiatric symptoms.   
 
“This program will help ensure everyone in our community are physically healthy and supported, which 
will further reduce inequity.” 
 
Insights gained through the North Western Melbourne PHN community and population profiles and 

health needs assessment indicate mental illness in the NWMPHN catchment is growing rapidly, with a 

concurrent increased need for mental health and related services. 

https://nwmphn.org.au/our-community/community-and-population-health-profiles/


   

 

Potential providers are asked to submit integrated and locally relevant responses in a primary setting 

across a two-year period, identifying the areas of service and outlining the need for the service in those 

areas. 

Applicants are encouraged to submit innovative tenders and will need to register and apply 

through Tenderlink. Visit https://www.tenderlink.com/mpcn/ 

 
 

For all enquiries: 

Ruby Selwood-Thomas 

Communications Officer 

Phone: (03) 9347 1188  

Email: ruby.selwood-thomas@nwmphn.org.au  or  comms@nwmphn.org.au  

Web:  www.nwmphn.org.au 

 

Don’t forget to find us on:  

              @NWMelbPHN and on                http://www.facebook.com/nwmphn   or                linked in 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
While the Australian Government Department of Health has contributed to the funding of this material, the information contained 

in it does not necessarily reflect the views of the Australian Government and is not advice that is provided, or information that is 

endorsed, by the Australian Government. The Australian Government is not responsible in negligence or otherwise for any injury, 

loss or damage however arising from the use of or reliance on the information provided herein 

 

ABOUT PHNs  

Funded by the Commonwealth Department of Health, PHNs began operation on 1 July 2015 and 

are responsible for coordinating primary health care and facilitating improved health outcomes 

in their local community. Melbourne Primary Care Network operates the North Western 

Melbourne PHN. 

 

We acknowledge the peoples of the Kulin nation as the Traditional Owners of the land on which 

our work in the community takes place. We pay our respects to their Elders past and present. 
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